DDV: Information disclosure about signing the entrusted export contract with Cat Long 
On 11 Jan 2019, DAP-VINACHEM Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 27/ DAP – HDQT approving the PG plaster sales contract with Cat Long Import Export Joint Stock Company as follows:
Board of Directors of the Company received the Document No. 14/ DAP – TT dated 01 Jan 2020 of General Manager of the Company on asking approval for the plaster sales contract.

After consulting members of Board of Directors, Board of Directors of the Company gave opinions as follows:

Approve the PG plaster sales contract between DAP-VINACHEM Joint Stock Company and Cat Long Import Export Joint Stock Company with the contents in the draft of contract attached to the Document No. 14/ DAP – TT dated 06 Jan 2020 of General Manager of the Company
General Manager of the Company is responsible for implementation of signing and implementing the contract according to existing regulations.
